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The Retiree Committee was on hiatus this past year awaiting the completion of the strategic
planning process. The committee will reactivate upon the completion of the 2011 JCEP
Conference with Paul Roback serving as Chair. Additionally, Kathi Vos and Dan Wilson have
agreed to serve. If you are interested on serving on the committee, please contact Paul Roback
at paul.roback@ces.uwex.edu.

As a result of the strategic planning process, a new communication strategy with retired ESP
Members was designed and implemented. An e-mail distribution list of these members was
developed and utilized to communicated ESP and other relevant UW-Extension information.
This strategy has resulted in positive feedback from retired members and a donation to the ESP
Endowment.



